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Rescheduling of Winter Vacation for A.Y. 2023-24 
 

Date: -05/12/2023 

Dear Parents,             
Greetings, 
 

Subject: Rescheduling of Winter Vacation.  

 

We want to inform you that due to excess holidays declared by the government, winter 
vacation of students scheduled from 26th December to 30th December has been 
rescheduled. This decision has been made in the best interest of ensuring the continuity of 
academic progress. 

The new schedule of winter vacation is from 31st December 2023 to 1st January 2024. 

 

Classes will resume on 2nd January 2024 as per the regular school timing. We appreciate 
your understanding in this matter and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

    With warm regards 

  

 

Principal 

The International School of Bombay 
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